
 

 

 

 

Collecting and Sharing 

your Information in CAMHS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff at CAMHS want to find the best way to help you. 
 
To do this I will need to find out some things about you. 
 
I will talk to you and I will talk to other people who know you well. 
 

 I will share the things you tell me at team meetings. 
 
I might need to share the things you tell me with other services. 

This is to make sure you are getting help from the people who can 

support you best. 

You can tell me if there are people you do not want me to talk to. 

We can talk about this together. 

Your information is put on a file on the computer. 
 
Your information is safe and secure. 
 
If you want to see your information ask someone 

to help you. 
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We need to ask for your consent to view your 

Cheshire Care Record. 

This is a file on the computer which has information 

about you from other health and social care services 

like your GP, hospital and other professionals. 

Having access to this information can really help us to get a better 

understanding of the care and treatment that you need. 

 

It means that you don’t have to keep repeating your health or social care story. 

 

 

If you give your consent  
 
Your information will be held securely. 

 

Staff from other health and social care services will be able to view your 

Cheshire Care Record. 

Your information will only be shared with the staff that are directly involved in 

your care. 

We need your consent to view this information. 

Your Cheshire Care Record 

Please tell us if you have any questions about your 

information or this fact sheet. 

 

 

 

If you do not want your information to be in the Cheshire Care Record you 

need to tell your GP. 


